No More Impressions!

We use the award winning TRIOS intra-
oral scanner to take digital impressions of
your teeth instead of the old-school putty
impressions, making it a more comfortable
experience for you and provides you with a
quicker service. With the recent addition
of a 3D printerforthe production of models
and bonding trays, Lars Christensen
Orthodontics is embracing the most up-to-
date technology available to meet and we
hope, exceed patient expectations.

Can’t Make Your Appointment?

If you're unable to keep your
appointment, please let us know at least
48 hours before so that we can offer your
slot to another patient.

Please Note Our Closed Clinic Days:
Monday 23 October — Hygienist Only
Tuesday 21 November — Hygienist Only

Dental Hygiene Appointments now
available one Saturday a month!

Text Reminders

Just a reminder to patients; please
refrain from replying to our text
reminders other than ‘Yes' to confirm
your appointment as this number is not
monitored. If you are unable to attend or
have a query, please call the practice on
01865 514253.

Christmas Closures
We will close for Christmas on:
Friday 22 December and reopen on
Tuesday 2 January

We will open 2 days between
Christmas and New Year:

Wednesday 27 December

Friday 29 December

Clear Ear Clinic

In November, The Clear Ear Clinic will be
opening in Surgery 1. Sarah Elliott is an
Ear, Nose and Throat specialist nurse
who will be providing microsuctioning to
patients who have blocked ears. The
Clear Ear Clinic has been open in London
for 11 years and is expanding to Oxford.
For more information, visit their website:
www.clearearclinic.com.
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New Member of Staff

Sarah, one of our nurses, will be leaving us on
25%" October to go travelling and we’d like to
wish her well on her adventure. We will be
welcoming Gemma to the team on 26%
October. Gemma has been a dental nurse for
15 years but is new to orthodontics. We're
sure she will quickly adapt to her new
environment.

General Dentistry

A reminder to patients that we specialize in
orthodontic treatment only. If you require a
general check-up, have lost afilling or have an
abscess please contact your dentist. You
should continue to see your dentist for
routine check-ups whilst you are under our
care.

Have your contact details changed?

Please keep us up to date with your contact
details so that Text Reminders and
correspondence are sent to the correct
recipients. Particularly important when we
send retainers and mouthguards by post so
please check with Reception that we have
your correct details. Thank you.



